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Woore Neighbourhood Plan Publication Consultation 

Response Form
Consultation period ends:

Friday 20 July 2018
Shropshire Council is inviting representations on the submission version of the Woore Neighbourhood Plan, prepared by Woore Parish Council. 
Representations must have been received by Shropshire Council no later than 5pm on Friday 20 July 2018. Representations received beyond this date will not be considered.  

Representations can be submitted by e- mail to planning.policy@shropshire.gov.uk or by post to: Planning Policy, Shropshire Council, Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury, SY2 6ND 

1) 
Your details: Who is making these representations?

	Name:
	

	Organisation (if applicable):
	

	Address:
	

	Email:
	

	Telephone:
	


2)
If you are an Agent, please use the following box to tell us who you are acting for:

	Name:
	

	Organisation (if applicable):
	

	Address:
	

	Email:
	

	Telephone:
	


3) 
Do you support or object to the Woore Neighbourhood Plan?  (Please tick a box) 
      Support              
[image: image1]                   

      Object                 
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4) 
Your representations 

Please specify which paragraph or policy your representations relates to and if you are suggesting any amendments. Please use a separate sheet if you need more space.
	Section of the Plan

	Comments

	1. Foreward

	

	2. Setting the Scene

	

	3. The Open Countryside of the Parish


	

	4. Consultation

	

	5. Vision and Objectives 

	

	6. Housing and Design Policies
 
	

	7. Sensitive Gap Policy


	

	8. Rural Economic Policy 


	

	9. Infrastructure Policies


	

	10. Community Facilities and Local Green Spaces Policies 
	

	11. Environment Policies 


	

	Other Comments 


	


5)
Would you like to be notified of Shropshire Council's decision under Regulation 19 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) (Amendments) Regulations 2015 to make (adopt) the Woore Neighbourhood Plan? 
 

Yes   
[image: image3]            No  
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Please note: Under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act any representation received by Shropshire Council on the Woore Neighbourhood Plan Publication may be inspected by members of the public and cannot be treated in confidence.  Comments and respondent’s names will also be made available on the Council’s website.   

Thank you for completing this response form. 




























